
 

Dear Parents of Students Entering Kindergarten: 

 

Assalamu Alaikum, 

 

Although our school year has come to an end, we are already looking forward 

toSeptember and a new school year filled with adventures and exciting learning  

experiences. In order to achieve this goal, we must work together to ensure an 

excellent Islamic learning environment in Kindergarten. 

 

At this time, I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. I am Sister 

Dina Halilovic-Musovic, the intended Kindergarten teacher for the upcoming school 

year, Insha’Allah. 

 

Attached, please find a list of school supplies needed to help your child begin the 

new school year on a positive note. Supplies are due in the first week of school. 

 

Insha’Allah, you will all enjoy a healthy and happy summer. 

 

Jazakum Allah Khair, 

 

Sister Dina Halilovic 

Kindergarten Teacher 

 



 

KINDERGARTEN SUPPLY LIST 

 

●​ 1 GREEN plastic folder 

●​ 1 BLUE plastic folder 

●​ 4 boxes of Twistable Crayola Crayons (24 pack) 

●​ 24 SHARPENED PENCILS 

●​ 2 tissue boxes 

●​ 2 rolls of paper towels 

●​ 4 containers of Pampers or Huggies Baby Wipes 

●​ 1 GALLON size Ziploc bags 

●​ **GIRLS ONLY** White hijab 

●​ $50 Art Fee for the entire year 

○​ Please place money in an envelope labelled with the student's full name 

and submit it to the kindergarten teacher (not the office). 
●​ Backpack (no wheels!) 

●​ Lunchbox (no bento boxes or any other containers that students cannot open 

or close) 

●​ Black velcro shoes & velcro sneakers for Gym (NO LACES) 

●​ Reusable water bottle (to stay hydrated) 

●​ Box of envelopes (keep at home) used to send in money throughout the year 

for various events such as trips, lunch money, etc. 

○​ NO MONEY WILL BE ACCEPTED WITHOUT AN ENVELOPE AND 

EXACT CHANGE! 

●​ EXTRA SET OF CLOTHES FOR ACCIDENTS IN A ZIPLOC BAG (shirts, 

pants, undergarments, socks) 

 

Please label all notebooks, folders, backpacks, lunchboxes, water bottles, 
sweaters, and jackets with the student's name. 
 

Parents, PLEASE note brand names do matter! We have found that they last 

longer, work better and are easier for children to use. 


